

GRAND JUNCTION POLICE DEPARTMENT

625 Ute Avenue (303) 244–3560 Grand Junction, Colorado 81501–7720

May 28, 1985

Mr. Peter Henthorn President Profit Motivators International 40 Linden Boulder, CO 80302

Dear Peter:

I certainly have enjoyed having Profit Motivators International assist the Grand Junction Police Department in meeting some of its goals.

Your staff has done a very good job for us. Nearly all of the suggestions for improvement have been implemented to date. I want to encourage you to continue your work with the various governmental agencies. I know the City of Grand Junction has benefited from its partnership with PMI.

If I can be of any assistance to you in recommending Profit Motivators International to other Police Departments, please do not hesitate to contact me. Good luck!

Sincerely,

GRAND JUNCTION POLICE DEPARTMENT

Gary U. Medmard Chief of Police

GJL/rd